
 

Principal’s Update  

Term 3 Week 1 

25th July, 2018 

 
Dear Parents, 
 

Welcome Back 
Welcome back for Term 3. We hope you had a wonderful holiday.  We have a busy but fun term 
coming up and we hope you are able to join us for as many of the events and celebrations as 
possible.  

 
 
Please mark the following events on your 
calendar. Hopefully you can make as many 
of these as possible. 
 
 
 

27th July:  Storytime begins this Friday at 9am in the school hall on alternate weeks 

7th August:   School Photos 

10th August:  CCC Athletics 

15th August:  Mass for the Feast of the Assumption 11am in the school hall. 

24th August:   Parent Reflection Morning 9am  

          Surf Safety Talks K – 6 

30th – 31st August: Book Fair 

31st August:  Father’s Day Breakfast, Liturgy and Stall 

   Book Character Parade 

Dance Troupe and Choir to perform 

7th September:  Grandparent’s Day Liturgy, Open Classrooms and Morning Tea 

13th September:  Kindergarten Excursion 

19th September: School Musical Matinee 11:30am Evening 6:00pm 

 
 

Storytime 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This term we will be holding Storytime each fortnight for all preschool children of all ages in the 
library beginning this Friday at 9am. Please join us if you are able. 
 

Tuning in to Kids  
Please find attached the brochure for Tuning in to Kids Term 3 2018. This course explores recent 
research to understand the emotional development of children & how to respond helpfully as a 
parent towards our children’s emotions. 
  
 
 



 
Parents will learn how to teach their children to understand and talk about their emotions, regulate 
their emotions, even their strong emotions, including anxiety & anger and to manage themselves in 
challenging peer or sibling situations.  
 
It is on Tuesdays from the 7 August to the 11 September 2018 from 5.30pm to 8pm at the Catholic 

Care Central Coast Family Centre - 10/10 Pioneer Drive Tuggerah Business Park 

 

Book Week 2018 

St Cecilia's celebration of Book Week will be held on Thursday 30th and Friday 31st August.       

The theme for this year is ‘Find Your Treasure' 
 
Book Week Parade: Friday 31st August  at 9.45am in the Assembly area  
 
Book Fair: Thursday 30th August and Friday 31st August 8.15 - 8.45am 
and 3.05 - 3.45pm each day 
 

School Photos - Tuesday 7th August (Week 3) 
A reminder that school photos will be taken on Tuesday 7th August.   
All students need to be in their full winter uniform. All families should 
have received an envelope for ordering their photos. These can be ordered online or through the 
envelope. They need to be returned to school on or before photo day. Please see the flyer attached. 
 

Holiday Works at School 
Over the holidays we gave the Year 1 Blue and 1/2 Gold classrooms a much needed facelift with new 
paint, carpet and wall lining. To finish off, the cupboard doors will be replaced in two weeks with 
rainbow coloured doors. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Yvette Owens                                                                                                                                                          

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


